
Free Summer holiday 
activities and food

In order to be eligible for the free holiday activities and food, your child must be 
in receipt of benefits-related free school meals. This opportunity is provided as 
part of the Department for Education’s  Holiday Activities and Food 
(HAF) Programme.
For more information, visit this webpage:
https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/children-education-and-
families/information-parents/holiday-activities-and-food
If you believe you are eligible, you can contact Oxfordshire County Council on:   
activitiesoxfordshire@oxfordshire.gov.uk
01865 328 460
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